## Weekly Bulletin

Please find a summary of information for the week ahead for each year group. Information which applies to each year group can be found in the information for all section.

Things to celebrate and highlight from last week.

Luke R in Year 8 has won a Bronze Medal in the Martial Arts Game in Germany.

Trinity in Year 10 became a World Champion in WMAC competition in Germany as well as securing two other Bronze Medals. Fantastic accomplishments for both.

Well done to Emily S, Keera R and Lauren B who were all fantastic in the Boom theatre production of Six in Penzance.

## Year 7

Monday Lunchtime Club is our LGBT+ club. Our club is open to all members of the LGBT+ community, those who are interested in learning more and allies. We meet every Monday in room 4 at lunchtime, you are able to take lunch with you. Next week- Mental health Bingo card will be released.

oming up

This week

Year 8

Mindfulness Club. Room 13 <u>Thursday</u> lunchtime - chill, draw, colour, relax. All students welcome to attend.

Next week- Mental health Bingo card will be released. .

Year 9

If we are due to have wet break/lunch, Y9 areas are: Rooms 68,69,70,72,74

Next week- Mental health Bingo card will be released. .

Any student with 100% on their

attendance card this week, please

encourage them to come to the year

office at break/lunch to collect a prize.

Year 10

Work experience letters need to be handed in.

Next week- Mental health Bingo card will be released. .

Year 11

Future Friday Ask a VI Former – the VI Form team will have members of the student leadership team come in to tutor time to respond to questions about Life after Year 11.

Next week- Mental health Bingo card will be released. .

The Neighbourhood Police Team will be in school regularly and are available to meet with students during lunchtimes. The police are wanting the chance to engage with CSIA students from the local community and build a connection, so that students have the confidence to always approach them whenever needed.

Year 7's will be making Couscous Salad either this week or next. Please check Class charts for more information including the ingredient list. If you need any helping with your ingredients please get in touch with Mrs Heath.

<u>Director of Year</u> Martin Thompson thompsonm@ cambornescience.co.uk Lots of opportunites for students to participate in.

These include

We have an exciting opportunity to attend Manchester City vs Brighton on Saturday 21st October. If you are interested in this trip students need to collect a letter from the PE Office. Another opportunity to go and see Edward Scissor hands in the Theatre Royal in Plymouth on 20th November. If students are interested students must collect a letter from Miss Mugford. Wednesday week B the Dance studio will be open for Year 8&9 to use as a Dance club space students do not need kit for this.

Wednesday week B the Dance studio will be open for Year 8&9 to use as a Dance club space students do not need kit for this.

<u>Director of Year</u> Dominic Angove angoved @cambornescience.co.uk Best attendance 10T- amazing achievement.

MOST POSTCARDS in Year 10 goes to ALFIE P and

Lucy T excellent work.

Preparation for Life lesson is on Tuesday.

Please ensure your child has an appropriate book for Monday and Thursday especially.

Well done to Daisy for being the first to return her WEX letter

Year 10 Hospitality & Catering students have begun cooking practical's now. Please check Class charts for more information including the ingredient lists. If you need any helping with your ingredients please get in touch with Mrs Heath.

Director of Year
Sarah Badcock
Badcocks@
cambornescience.co.uk

Year 11 Targeted parent evening on 11<sup>th</sup> October. More information will be coming out about this to those students who are invited in with their parents.

<u>Director of Year</u> Laura McKinley mckinleyl@ cambornescience.co.uk

## Information for all

There is a Homework and study support club on Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday in ICT 3 and ICT 4. No need to book and House points for those who attend.

Director of Year

Cat Knowles

knowlesc@

cambornescience.co.uk

Parent request: looking for employers willing to engage in our careers programme and talk about their jobs. Email gellatlys@cambornescience.co.uk

All fixtures for this upcoming week can be found in our PE weekly newsletter, this can be found here <a href="https://www.cambornescience.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/edition-3.pdf">https://www.cambornescience.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/edition-3.pdf</a>

